Albuguerque, *ew #exico
June 5th, 1947

wr, noy Ygrbrough
Box 1545, 0i1 Conservation Commission,
Hobbs, few wexicoo

Dear wr. Yarbroughs-

Your letter of June 2nd, 1947. 4 shall
attempt to make this clear to you, \lhe application in
question called No#3 well) Vur WMo #2 which was drilled
in Bection 35, and permission given to make a waler well
has been completed for a water well, however, not yet
equipped. Yn siarch 3lst, 1947 you approved application
to drill No#3 ®ell offsetting this No#2 in Pection 35.

We did not drill this well, and in my letter of may 27th,
1 merely asked to switch this location to oection 34,
which is offsetting MNo#l well. No #l well has been driiled
to a depth of 827 feet, and is yet in question if we snall
do more work with it or plug and abandon, but at present
are using it as a water well to drill this No#d.

Hoping this clarify's this situation, and that L mgy hear
from you at once, as we are already ri_ged up and ready 1o
start spudding.

Yours very truly,

Cecil w». single



